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"We support the Governor's efforts to get spending under control. The Senate Majority is

committed to working with the executive and the other leaders to protect New Yorkers from

further tax and fee increases and to preserve vital services. With real transparency and real

accountability, we will find the real savings we need to make New York more affordable for

middle income families and small businesses."


